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Resilience  Respect   Excellence   Pride 

Friday 26th June is the last day of Term 2, ALL students will be dismissed at 

the earlier time of 2:15pm  

The end of a VERY different term. Thank you so much everyone!!! 
 

Well we did it - we got through a very big, very unique term together. 
Parents/Carers, families, friends, students, teachers and staff at West, worked so well together, to make the most of a very 
challenging term. 
Thank you so much everyone, thank you for the support and encouragement you gave each other, to ensure our children were 
educated and cared for. 
I have never been prouder to be part of a school community, as I have been over the last 3 months. There were countless 
obstacles and yet, together, we overcome each one and stayed positive. 
I am just so thankful that I am the Principal at West and I truly want to thank every adult and child for working so hard this term. 
THANK YOU EVERYONE!!! 
 

School Assembly on webex. 
 

On Monday we had our school assembly via webex.  
Our children ran most of the assembly  
it was terrific!  
 
 
 
 

Our amazing virtual Assembly  

Our Canteen will not operate in Term Three. 
 

Our School Council met last week and unfortunately we have decided  
to close the canteen for Term Three. We have made this decision 
because the canteen has been running at a big loss. Although we view 
our canteen as a service for our students, we do not run it to make a  
profit. However, we have invested a great deal of our budget into 
coping with COVID-19 and cannot afford to support it financially next term.  
We trust you understand that we have not make this decision lightly. As the year progresses we will continue to monitor our 
budget and make a decision about Term Four. 
 

Camps  
 

The Education Department has not yet provided any further details regarding camps. As soon as we are informed, we will let you 
know. And of course we will do our very best to come up with a plan that best suits our students and parents. 
As with so many things these days, we cannot predict the outcome at this stage.  
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 

International Baccalaureate – 10 Reasons why we love it! – (See overleaf) 
 

We just love the International Baccalaureate and there are countless reasons why we think it is an outstanding educational 
framework for our students.  
Please take the time to read just 10 of the reasons IB is advantageous for your child. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reminder 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

First instalment for iPad Lease 

Payments 
 

NOW DUE 
 

Reminder for all Grades 3 to 6 

students, the second payment in 

2020 for leased iPads is now 

due!  

Can parents/carers please make 

payment at the front office 

ASAP?  

As stated in your lease 

agreement if payment is not 

made the iPad will not go home 

for the holidays. 
 

Enrol now for Prep 2021 

 

Do you have a child starting prep 

in 2021, or know someone who has 

a child starting prep?  

Please phone the school or come 

into the office to make enquiries 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enrolment forms now available 

for siblings to our current 

students from our office. 
 

We are all equal  
 

In recent weeks the media has highlighted several incidents of racism. In 
a multicultural Australia, we have many positive things to learn from one  
another. But, sadly, not everyone thinks that way. Racism is still a major 
issue in our society. At West, we have a zero tolerance to racism. We  
operate in an environment that is inclusive and positive. We teach our  
children that everyone is equal, and we celebrate our diversity. 
While most of us get along, every so often we hear about people being  
treated differently because of where they come from, or the colour of their  
skin. Australia has laws against racism. It's illegal to treat anyone unfairly or to bully them 
because of their race, their culture, their nationality or their skin colour. But it still happens. It can 
happen at school, online or on the street. People can also unintentionally make comments that 
appear racist. 
Standing up to racism isn’t easy, but it’s the right thing to do. Whether you're in school or the 
workplace, challenging accusations, assumptions and stereotypes is a good way of letting people 
know it’s not okay to be racist.  
I have included a document, from the Education Department, with this newsletter with 
more details. I do hope you and your children can chat about the contents. 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

25th June 2020 
 
Important Dates  
 
 

26th June 

¶ Last day Term 2  
 - Early Dismissal 2.15pm  
 
13th July 

¶ Term 3 begins 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mildura West Primary School  
Ninth Street  
MILDURA Vic  3500  
 

Ph:   03 5023 1336 
Fax: 03 5021 3501 
 
mildura.west.ps@edumail.vic. gov.au  
 

School Bus Times – Last day of term 2 
 

The school has been advised that on on the last day of this school 
term, Friday 26th June 2020, ALL SCHOOL BUS afternoon runs will 
commence one hour earlier than a regular school day.  
 
NB: ALL PUBLIC SERVICE ROUTES WILL CONTINUE TO RUN AT THEIR 
NORMAL TIMES AS PER THE CURRENT TIMETABLE.  
 
Please be aware that students must be at their regular bus stops one 
hour earlier than usual to ensure they do not miss the bus. 
 
Any student who would normally catch connecting buses will be 
required to make their own arrangements.  
Wherever possible, CDC Mildura staff will be  
happy to advise and assist.  

This Sunday 28th June the school site will 
 be closed to the public due to a very small 
 amount of Asbestos being removed.  
Please do not enter the school 
 site on this day.  

 
 
 
 
 

Our Lost property box is looking very full. All 
unnamed items will be placed at the front of 
the school next Friday 26th June. (Last day 
of term 2) Please come and have a look if 
your missing an item of clothing. It is really 
important that all items of clothing are clearly 
labelled as this ensures it can be returned. 

More Reports Online! 
Today you have received your child’s written report for Semester 1. Don’t 
forget we still have our online CAT reports going up on Compass. Please 
make sure you log on and check them out! 
 

Prep ¶ Maths - Numbers to 20 and beyond – Online NOW! 

¶ Reading - Thinking about Reading – Online NOW! 

Gr 1/2 ¶ Maths - Addition placemat - Online NOW! 

¶ Unit of Inquiry - Information report- Online Friday 26th 
June 

Gr 3/4 ¶ Writing - Persuasive letter- Online NOW! 

Gr 5/6 ¶ Maths - Area and Perimeter- Online NOW! 

Art ¶ 3/4 Unit - Colour exploration - Online NOW! 

¶ Preps - Pattern/Printmaking - Online Friday 26th June 

PE ¶ Grade 1 / 2 Unit - FMS Kicking, Online NOW! 

DT ¶ Grades 3/4L, 4T & 4L- Online NOW! 

Music ¶ Grade 1/2 Music - Keeping the beat - Online Term 3 
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